
Laird School 

Newsletter 

Note from the Principal 

Dates of Interest 

Sept 2019 

Sept 6 - First day for 

Kindergartens 

Sept 20 - Pizza Friday 

Sept  26 - Terry Fox 

Walk 

Sept 27 - Prep Day - 

no classes for 

students 

Oct 11  - Prep/PD Day 

- no classes for 

students 

Oct 18 - Pizza Friday 

Oct 23 - Picture Day 

Oct 23 & 24 - Parent/

Teacher/Student 

Conferences 

Oct 25 - Day in Lieu 

for Laird & Waldheim 

Schools 

Hello Laird School families, 

Sharpened pencils?  Check.  Lockers that 

close?  Check.  Teacher-weeded front flower bed? Check.  We 

are obviously ready for school in Laird. 

It has been great to finally have students back in the building 

and welcomed to their classes.  Our students have come to 

school with a positive attitude and our staff have welcomed 

them with smiles and new lesson plans.  

Our staff have already been engaged in side by side learning 

conversations with our students, and we look forward to how 

that conferring will continue to contribute to student 

achievement and success this coming year.   

A few housekeeping items: 

 Please sign the “School Information Form” and ensure all 

the data is correct.  Please return these to the school as 

soon as possible. 

 Please sign the local field trip permission form so that 

students are able easily attend events within the village of 

Laird.   

Over the next year, I look forward to communicating student 

successes, school initiatives, and some lame jokes.   

Happy September, Mustang Nation! 

Brent Guenther, Principal 



 

Please remember that the Laird School cell phone is for TEXT 

MESSAGES ONLY for attendance purposes. Feel free to text the 

school at 306-212-7979 with attendance information.  We will 

reply to all text messages received, so if you do not get a reply, 

please phone the school with your attendance information. 

Please use dayplanners to communicate reminders for children. 

Wondering about a date in the future? Our School blog will help!  

Check out www.spiritsd.ca/lairdschool and navigate with the 

“Calendars & Dates of Interest” tab for important dates this 

school year. 

Bus Communications:   

It is very important that any time a change occurs in your 

child’s schedule that will impact whether or not they are on 

the bus, that you contact the bus driver directly, along with 

contacting the school. Please continue to follow the 

instructions given to you by your bus drivers regarding any 

changes . 

SCC Meeting dates will be announced on our school website, 

www.spiritsd.ca/lairdschool.  All are welcome to attend. 

SCHOOL PICTURES are scheduled for October 23/2019, with 

retakes happening on November 7th/2019. 



Scent Aware Policy:   

Students and guests are asked to refrain from using strong scents 

(perfumes, colognes, sprays, essential oils) to ensure the well-being of 

those who are impacted by these scents.  Thank you. 

Pizza Fridays ($3.00 per slice) for Laird School for the 

2019/2020 year will be as follows: 

 

September 20  

October 18 

Nov 22 

Dec 13 

January 17 

February 14 

March 20 

April 24 

May 22 

June 19 

 

All orders must be in to the office by Friday at 9:00 am.  

All orders must have a school supplied pizza order 

form (available at school and also attached to this 

newsletter).  Pizza Fridays are optional - please send a 

lunch with your student if they will not be buying 

pizza. 

Special thanks to BK 

Foods!  Flavours for 

school pizza Fridays 

include Hawaiian, 

Pepperoni and 

Cheese. 






